
Dear Limo Customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that from 21 June 2024, we are amending the General Terms and Conditions 

of MOL Limitless Mobility Ltd. and its Annexes, in particular the Privacy Notice. The legal documents related 

to the service are available on the MOL Limo website: https://www.mollimo.hu/hu/legal. 

Here are the main changes: 

- renewal of the Limo Zone 

- changes to the Airport Holiday Parking zone fee 

- changes to the use of credits 

- a new penalty for reporting damage will be introduced  

- changes to our Privacy Notice 

Limo-zone renewal 

The Limo-zone is being continuously improved based on customer feedback to ensure the best possible 

coverage and high availability for our customers. 

The Limo-zone will be expanded in the following areas: 

Káposztásmegyer I. II. ltp. 27% 
490 Ft  

(closing the rental) 

Újpest FC  
(Szusza Ferenc stadium and surroundings; UTE athletic stadium and FC 
training centre) 

27% 
490 Ft  

(closing the rental) 

Vecsés (Kellner Dr. utca) 27% 
990 Ft  

(closing the rental) 

Airport Holiday Parking zone fees are changing 

For rentals starting from 21 June 2024, a zone fee of HUF 2990 is payable at the end of the rental period in 

the Airport Holiday Parking and HUF 1490 at the start of the rental period. 

Reptér: Holiday Parking  
(territory marked in the Limo-app)  

27% 

2 990 Ft 
(closing the rental) 

1 490 Ft 
(starting the rental) 

Changes to the use of credits  

Limo credits cannot be used to pay zone fees.  

A new damage report penalty has been introduced 

In order to maintain and improve the condition of our fleet, we have introduced a new penalty item: failure 

to report damage prior to the start of the rental period will result in a penalty of HUF 30 000. 

If the User finds new damage to the car, in addition to the damage already reported in the app, he/she is 

obliged to upload a photo of the damage to the app. 

 



 

Amendments to the Privacy Policy 

The most important change is that general and personalised marketing messages, as well as marketing 

messages concerning third parties as contracted partners, may be sent to the User, provided that the User 

has given his/her specific consent. Consent may be withdrawn or modified. 

 

Should You further use the Service after GTC  was changed, this will be considered as Your acceptance of the GTC 
with the amended rules. In case You do not want to further use the Service, You are entitled to request the deletion of 
Your User Account and thus terminate without the need for justification the Framework Agreement concluded for the 
usage of the Service. The Framework Agreement shall terminate with the deletion of Your User Account. The 
termination request may be sent via e-mail, or via post with registered mail to the following address:Via e-mail to: 
info@mollimo.hu 

Via post to: MOL Limitless Mobility Kft. (1117 Budapest, Dombóvári út 28.) 

You can also get information about the changes on our website: at the info@mollimo.hu e-mail address or you can call 

our Customer Service at +36 1 776 7176 
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